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October 10, 2017 
 
 
1206 Eversham Way 
Kingwood, TX 77339 
 
 
 
Attention: Mr. Craig Stevens 
 
Subject: Report of Post Flood Mold Assessment 

1206 Eversham Way - Kingwood, TX 
Loflin Environmental Services Project No. 100-17-225 

 
 
Dear Mr. Stevens, 
  
Loflin Environmental Services, Inc. (LOFLIN) has completed a limited mold assessment at the 
above referenced residence.  The purpose of this work was to assess mold growth within the 
ground floor of the house affected by flooding from Hurricane Harvey.  This work was performed 
on October 7, 2017. 
 
The house was visually inspected to identify suspect mold contamination due to flooding.  It was 
reported that approximately 36 inches of water had entered the house. At the time of the 
assessment, all wall gypsumboard had been removed.   All flooring along with wood components 
including cabinets and shelving had also been removed.  Visual inspection revealed no mold 
growth on exposed wood framing or remaining wallboard.   
 
Moisture readings were taken at exposed wood studs and sill plates.  No wood framing with 
elevated moisture content was identified. 
 
Based on visual inspection and moisture testing, there was no identified mold growth or 
conditions leading to future mold growth related to the flooding event. 
 
Attached please find the Certificate of Mold Damage Remediation. 
 
Loflin Environmental Services, Inc. appreciates this opportunity to provide these testing services.   
Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Loflin Environmental Services, Inc. 

 
James Murray, CIH, CSP 
MAC0143 

 


